MEMORANDUM

TO:
Randy Poe, Superintendent


Karen Byrd, Board Chair

Board Members
FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent/COO
DATE:
April 26, 2019
RE:
Stephens Elementary Proposed Easement 
Cardinal Engineering has asked to connect a new sewage line into our existing sewage line, which is maintained by SD1, on Stephens Elementary’s property. The small 30 foot area cannot be developed due to being on a hill and near a stream. SD1 will continue to maintain the sewage line. Ehmet Hayes and Gerry Dusing have reviewed the proposed plans and agree to this recommendation. 
I recommend the Board allow Cardinal Engineering to connect the sewage lines, as presented. 
